Chapman, Wendy

From:

Joseph <bajogo@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 12, 2018 2:43 PM

To:

Chapman, Wendy; Guerino, Thomas; Gavazza, Steven; mjm@mrainc.org; Fernandes, Mary; Caron, Krissanne; jkltweety@hotmail.com; Slade, George; Monteiro, Felicita;

dd3251@comcast.net; chrisfarrell911@gmail.com; Johnson, Barry; geoslade@msn.com;

dusty22752@aol.com; Smith, Joel Philip

Subject:

Trustees meeting postponed

Clerk's Office, Town Administrator, Department Heads, Finance Chair, and Trustees:

Due to weather forecasts for our town, the scheduled Trustees meeting for Tuesday March 13, 2018 has been postponed until Tuesday March 20, 2018. I will send an updated agenda to the Town Clerk's Office tonight. Thanks and stay safe!

Very respectfully, Joe Gordon 508-728-7653 cell

Sent from my iPhone

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Visit the following link to report this email as spam:

 $https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id=11\&mod_option=logitem\&mail_id=1520880164-xgqZRoafHWuX\&r_address=wchapman\%40townofbourne.com\&report=$

2018 MAR 12 PM 2:

2018 MAR 12 PM 2: 44